Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/18/2023 6:20:23 PM

First name: Suellen

Last name: Carman

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | urge you NOT to approve the use of e-bikes on Teton Pass. The area is heavily used. The use of e-
bikes will encourage more bike traffic and will result in higher speeds, presenting dangers to hikers, pedestrians,
horses, and dogs. There are so few readily accessible areas that are restricted to human powered use, and
Teton Pass should remain one of them.

| fear that industry is behind the push for motorized access to areas that have traditionally been non-motorized
only. Of course, they will sell more of their product, to the detriment of everyone else - people looking for a
peaceful experience; old people; children, etc. Corporations care for profits, not people.

E-bikes will be difficult to regulate and monitor. Please consider that e-bikes would not only be ridden by
“responsible" adults; they would also be ridden by teenagers (and maybe even children) who are too young to
have a driver's license, and thus have not had exposure to rules of the road and safety regulations. | cringe to
think of kids speeding recklessly on the Pass, putting my personal safety at risk.

Please don't allow motorized bikes to encroach on this special place. Thank you.



